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Residents Concerned About Concrete Pedestrian Path 

Boulder Town Council may vote at their September 7 meeting to accept a grant to build 

a½ mile, $683,000, 8-foot wide concrete path through the Town Park to the Burr Trail. 

Residents have expressed concerns about the proposed pedestrian path project. 

Concerns and unanswered questions include: 

** No community involvement in planning 

** Ongoing maintenance costs? 
** Impact on businesses? 

** Unstated future costs? 
** Coordination with UDOT/state/county projects? ** Alignment with General Plan? 

If you share these or other concerns, please sign below: 
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Check #1 if you are unsure, but believe the process needs to slow down. 

Check #2 if you are against this project. 

Printed Name & Signature #1 
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Residents Concerned About Concrete Pedestrian Path 

Boulder Town Council may vote at their September 7 meeting to accept a grant to build 

a ½ mile, $683,000, 8-foot wide concrete path through the Town Park to the Burr Trail. 

Residents have expressed concerns about the proposed pedestrian path project. 

Concerns and unanswered questions include: 

** No community involvement in planning 

** Ongoing maintenance costs? 
** Impact on businesses? 

** Unstated future costs? 
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Residents Concerned About Concrete Pedestrian Path 

Boulder Town Council may vote at their September 7 meeting to accept a grant to build 

a ½ mile, $683,000, 8-foot wide concrete path through the Town Park to the Burr Trail. 
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Residents Concerned About Concrete Pedestrian Path 

Boulder Town Council may vote at their September 7 meeting to accept a grant to build 

a ½ mile, $683,000, 8-foot wide concrete path through the Town Park to the Burr Trail. 

Residents have expressed concerns about the proposed pedestrian path project. 
Concerns and unanswered questions include: 

** No community involvement in planning 

** Ongoing maintenance costs? 
** Impact on businesses? 

** Unstated future costs? 
** Coordination with UDOT/state/county projects? ** Alignment with General Plan? 

If you share these or other concerns, please sign below: 
Check #1 if you are unsure, but believe the process needs to slow down. 

Check #2 if you are against this project. 
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Residents Concerned About Concrete Pedestrian Path 

Boulder Town Council may vote at their September 7 meeting to accept a grant to build 

a ½ mile, $683,000, 8-foot wide concrete path through the Town Park to the Burr Trail. 
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